
 
    LOWER HARDRES AND NACKINGTON 

 PARISH COUNCIL  
MINUTES OF THE EXTRAORDINARY MEETING HELD BY VIDEOLINK  

ON 29TH MARCH 2020 3PM  
 

In attendance were Cllrs McCully (Chairman), Miss Grundy, Taylor, Moore and Beaumont 
 

1. Apologies for Absence 
Apologies were received from the Parish Clerk 
 

2. Declarations of Interest   
There were no Declarations of Interest 

 
3. Due to the current and possibly long running extraordinary circumstances related to 

the Coronavirus Pandemic (COVID-19), Parish Council meetings are unlikely to be 
held, this includes the Annual Parish Meeting scheduled for 14th April 2020, therefore 
this meeting has been called to resolve the following issue. 

 
It is proposed and seconded and the motion carried that in accordance with 
Government recommendations and regulations during the period of self-isolation 
and social distancing resulting from COVID-19, that in the interim and until we 
receive confirmation on the way forward for Parish Councils, under S101 of the LGA 
1972 all decisions of the Parish Council be delegated to the Parish Clerk in 
consultation with a minimum of two members. 
 
Terms of Reference will apply. 

 
 
 
 
Signed…………………………………………………..Date………………………………… 

 
 

 

 
 


